
Do you know if the persons providing these services are not victims of human
trafficking?

On 23 January, a provisional agreement has been reached on the revision of the EU
directive on preventing and combating trafficking in human beings. The Directive
now includes a binding obligation for EU Member States to criminalise people who
knowingly use services provided by trafficked persons.

As you have been the ones supported this decision, we call upon you to set the
right example as EU citizens: Ensure that you do not make use of trafficked
persons’ services.
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